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28 November 2018 

Mayor and Council 

c/o Office of the City Clerk 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC VSG 1 M2 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

As part of our ongoing community involvement, I would like to request that a 

delegation from the Burnaby committee of HUB Cycling be accepted to present at the 

10 December 2018 Council meeting. 

We will present on the need for a bicycle facility on Gilmore Diversion between 

Still Creek Avenue and Canada Way. 

We will have two presenters, Debbie Reid and myself. 

Sincerely, 

Moreno Zanotto 
 

Burnaby, BC  

Debbie Reid 

 

Burnaby, BC  




